n.fr”;‘ DEPARTMERT GF HEALTH -« HUMAN SERVICES “unis Health Service

u’:’h Zenters for Disease Control
Allanta GA 30341-3724

December 8, 1994
(404) 488-7330

Robert W. Mason, Ph.D.
Biologist

DDB

DSDTT (C-16)

Dear Dr. Mason:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the NIOSH document on
workers’ home contamination that will be submitted to Congress.
It provides a useful and much needed review of an extremely
complicated subject matter.

The report would benefit from additional attention to
readability, formatting, and ease of use. I suggest that the
document be carefully edited, and that definitions of technical
terms and available reference ranges for environmental and
biological exposure measurements be included.

Thank you again for the opportunity to review this report., I
hope these comments are helpful.

Sincerely yours,

Mo b B

Peter A. Briss M.D.

Medical Epidemiologist

Lead Poisoning Prevention Branch

Division of Environmental Hazards
and Health Effects

National Center for Environmental
Health



